
 

 

Information 
Session 

 
Student Use of  

Personal Digital Devices 
PARENT INFORMATION SESSION 

 
Monday 17 October 2022 

5.30pm - 6.00pm 
St Mary’s Campus, 164 Barkly Street, Bendigo 

Please follow directions to the English Learning Centre (Room EG5) 
 

 

From the beginning of Headstart 2022 (21 November), changes to our Student 
Use of Personal Digital Devices Policy will be fully implemented.  

This will lead to a more focused approach in the classroom as well as greater 
opportunities for social interaction and physical activity during breaks. 

Please join us for a conversation about changes to the policy and how that is 
being applied at Catherine McAuley College.  

Staff will be available to answer questions. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Introducing new rules for mobile phone use (18 August 2022 - News Update 12) 
Mobile phone changes - what parents need to know (1 September 2022 - News Update 13) 

Mobile phone changes - frequently asked questions (15 September 2022 - News Update 14) 

https://www.cmc.vic.edu.au/introducing-use-new-rules-for-mobile-phone-use/
https://www.cmc.vic.edu.au/mobile-phone-changes-what-parents-need-to-know/
https://www.cmc.vic.edu.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Student-Use-of-Personal-Digital-Devices-FAQ.pdf

